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I support lane filtering as a good idea for both motorcyclists and roads. For 

motorcyclists, lane filtering can help reduce the risk of accidents and improve overall 

safety. It allows riders to avoid being stuck in traffic and potentially rear-ended by a 

distracted driver. It can also help reduce congestion on the roads and decrease 

commute times. For roads, lane filtering can help reduce traffic congestion and 

improve the flow of traffic. Overall, implementing lane filtering laws can be beneficial 

for both motorcyclists and the broader community. 


